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Dave Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 22, 2019 9:57 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Happy Holidays!

 

View our latest additions, plus the auction closes tonight! 
 

 

 

Happy Holidays from Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
 

We wish you and your family a terrific holiday season and all of the best for the New Year. 
 
While we have taken a two week hiatus from the auction website, we will continue to 
update the regular galleries on an almost every day basis. 50 new items were added 
tonight. Also watch for many special discounted items starting Christmas Day and carried 
out through the following week.  
 
In order to try and move out some older stock you may begin to see some items "re-
issued" in these new updates at much lower prices. 
 
I would also like to take this time to thank everyone for the business during 2019 - it was a 
great year for us. The upcoming year promises to bring changes to our business that I am 
sure will benefit all. 
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